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Wednesday 5th October 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We care about all our students at Bournville and want them to succeed, indeed our 

year 6 and year 11 students enjoyed great success in this year’s examinations. 

 

Many of our students do the right thing every lesson every day and we will be issuing 

golden tickets to those students as a reward.  Trips have started again for students, and 

we want to be able offer this to all of students. 

 

Today I wanted to remind you of some of our systems and processes that are in place 

to make sure that every Bournville student is successful: 

 

If students are disruptive, they will be removed from lesson.  This is a serious sanction as it 

indicates that they have been disrupting the learning of others which is not 

acceptable.  Parents and carers will be called immediately a student is removed. 

 

Detentions for infringements of our agreed standard at Bournville will be sat on the 

same day for half an hour.  These are a deterrent, failure to sit a detention will result in a 

more serious sanction. 

 

We expect students to attend lessons on time with the right equipment.  It is not 

professional and slows the pace of learning if students are not well prepared. 

 

Mobile phones are not allowed in school.  They are a distraction to learning.  When we 

asked for your opinion 96% of you supported a ban. 

 

Looking forward, we have a number of trips coming up next half term, ‘A Christmas 

Carol’, ‘Noughts and Crosses’, ‘An Inspector Calls’ and the Harry Potter Studio Tour and 

there will be more to follow after Christmas. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 
Miss M Green 

Executive Principal 


